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As a resident of Malvern East, I am extremely concerned that a boundary change may be split along 
Burke Road. This makes no sense, as the community on both side is strong and identifies as such. 
Tooronga road makes more sense, as it would keep community and commercial services a bit closer 
united.  

The community around Central Park especially  is a single one – splitting this into different electorates 
would be a ridiculous thing to do.  

I am already in fierce objection to the proposal to get rid of Higgins – this is a terrible idea. If you are 
proceeding down this pathway, then at least put as much as it a possible into the one seat – ie more of 
Higgins into Chisholm - so my voice is not further diluted.   

Yours sincerely,  

Phillip Starkins 

East Malvern Resident  
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